
Vice Chancellor’s Message  
Dear Students 
I take this opportunity to welcome all students to the new 
academic session 2023-24 and hope that this session will be 
much more thrilling and exciting. Also, I warmly welcome and 
congratulate the new students for getting into the various 
programs for making their career in the affiliated and campus 
Institutions of the University. I am happy to share that since 
revamping of all the programs as per NEP 2020 in 2022-23, the 
university has been trying hard to qualitatively enrich its 
processes and create enabling provisions for multidisciplinary    
education. The new Choice Based Credit System is embedded with numerous opportunities 
for the students to pursue their passion by choosing subjects of interest and recast their 
program to earn major degrees along with the minor degrees of their liking. Now, it is up to 
the students to exploit the facilities available in the new educational framework of the 
University. I am sure that the students will be using the opportunities provided in the 
Ordinances and Curriculum to pursue their respective professional and technical programs 
in the best possible way.  Since the last session, the university has been striving to bring 
transparency & accountability in academic systems, and for eliminating unethical practices 
in its academic processes. Attempts are being made to get rid of unfair practices at various 
levels of the education system, but the same requires active interventions from the 
students as the key stakeholders along with others. As a student, this University is an 
integral part of your life and every good or bad in it will be influencing you in one or the 
other way. Therefore, misdeeds and unethical practices should not be allowed at any level 
in the teaching-learning-examination-evaluation system, as these affect the University 
negatively, and everyone feels the pinch of it. 
It's your pious duty to sincerely pursue education and slog away to achieve your dreams. 
Proper time management is essentially required for getting engaged in extracurricular 
activities simultaneously for your holistic development. I call upon you to put in your honest 
efforts in carrying out academic activities with punctuality and complete involvement, 
strengthening your competencies, making full utilization of the learning opportunities 
around you, utilize the provisions available in the university ordinances, facilities at the 
institutions of study, and exhibiting the highest degree of integrity and commitment 
towards excellence. Rest assured that the University is committed to imparting the best 
quality education and upgrading the standard of education offered by it.  
I am confident that you will be completing the chosen program with exemplary credentials 
and make everyone feel proud of you. 
With best wishes for grand success ahead! 
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